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December  2019 Newsletter 
       Holy Cross Greek School     

 

Dear Parents, 

   Christmas time is here and we are almost at the end of the school 

year's first trimester! I would like to thank the teachers, parents and 

children for their commitment to the program this year. I’m sure you’re 

all very excited to be heading on your holidays for this festive season. I 

know you will agree that your children deserve a well-earned break 

from study – they have been superstars this term.  

   This holiday season will bring to all of us joy and take our minds 

away from the everyday routine. Our students will celebrate the coming 

holidays by learning new Christmas songs and carols as well as 

participating in the Community Christmas Program and Lessons & 

Carols. 

   We break for two full weeks. Students return on Friday January 3
rd

.      

If you are going away, perhaps somewhere warmer or perhaps to go 

skiing, on behalf of all the staff at Greek School, I would like to wish you 

safe travels and good fortune of the festive period. 

   I will conclude my Christmas message for 2019 by offering the Greek 

School community my very best wishes for the festive season. I sincerely 

hope you all have an opportunity to experience the real meaning of 

Christmas, enjoy the festivities of the New Year and spend quality time 

with loved ones. 2019 has been a special year for the school with much 

to celebrate. I look forward to welcoming everyone back for the start of 

the 2020! 

Merry Christmas to one and all! 

 
       

 

         

 

Calendar   
 

December 1st   
Lessons & Carols 

at 5:00 PM 
 

December 2rd-13th                
Parents-Teachers  

 

December 15th          
The Annual Community 
Christmas Program at 

5:00 PM 

 
December 13th       

KORAES Christmas    
Program at 6:00 PM 

 
December 17h      

ATHENA Christmas 
Program at 6:00 PM 

 

December 19th       
PHEVOS Christmas 
Program at 6:00 PM  

 
 

Come and join us 

In Lessons & Carols and 

Annual Christmas 

Program by singing 

Christmas songs and fill 

your hearts with the 

holiday spirit. 
 

We hope to see you              
all there! 

Vol. 80 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Break December 19h to January 2nd 
School Resumes in January 3rd  

 

 
      A time for reflection …  

                By Katerina Papachristou-Chiotis 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MORE & MORE NEWS 

Kick-off the Christmas Season with Lessons & Carols 

A special service, readings and singing by YOU, the 

congregation, and our clergy, choir, chanters, youth,  

and organizations. 

Sunday, December 1
st
, 5:00-6:00 PM 


